Stephanie Hesford

From: K Atkins GENEIENSYENE
Sent: Thursday, 11 June 2015 5:58 PM

To: Stephanie Hesford

Subject: Greyhound Racing Must End

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

Please stop Greyhound Racing. It is cruel and extremely unethical. There is no place for a 'sport' like this.

Those who support the Greyhound Racing industry aren't having a harmless flutter - they are supporting the live
baiting of possums, piglets, rabbits and kittens as well as the slaughter of countless greyhounds who don't make it to
the track (the ones found to not be fast enough).

Greyhound Racing must stop!

Sincerely,

K Atkins

Exeter, TAS 7275



